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 Objection

Comments The proposed site development is wholly inappropriate for three main reasons: 
 
1. The noise, air and light pollution from the site and the the HGVs serving it will destroy a pristine 
woodland environment and impact on the surrounding farmlands. A development such as this should 
only be allowed on brownfield sites.  
2.   An invaluable asset to all nature lovers will effectively be off-limits, since public access will 
compete directly with site traffic. It is disingenuous for the applicant to suggest a disruption to the 
public right of way lasting 33 years is, in fact, temporary.  
3. The site is 4.7 km from the nearest A road. The narrow, winding country roads between the site 
and the A road are already challenging to drive and cycle on. The threefold increase in HGV 
movements to and from the site will never be safely accommodated on these roads.
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